

PTA Newsletter 5/18/22

Message from Fairview PTA - 05/18/2022



Fairview PTA Newsletter

Dear Parents and Guardians,

School Supply Kits for the 2022-2023 School Year- Order Now Before June 12th!

School is almost over but so is the season for ordering new school supplies! This year we will have an online sale for school supplies through the company EPI. You can order all the supplies that your child needs for the upcoming school year, and they will be delivered straight to your home, ready to go for the first day of school! Please place your order by June 12th: www.educationalproducts.com/shoppacks School code: FAI015.

PTA Membership:

Also, please do not forget to show your support to the PTA by becoming a member. While membership is not required to attend all events, it is required to be a Room Parent/Guardian. It is also a requirement if you are looking to become more involved and helping with some of the planning for our school events.

You can sign up online through memberhub, or if you prefer to pay using cash or a check, you can fill out the paper version.

https://fairviewsouth.memberhub.com/store

PTA Membership Form

PTA Website (any interest in getting involved in the PTA):

On the PTA website, there are various PTA committees that you can volunteer for or chair. You can access the new page here: https://fairview72pta.wixsite.com/fairview-pta/about-7 Join us! It is a lot of fun.

Families of Fairview

In case you missed the last "Families of Fairview" featuring the Gaode Family, please find it below! If your family is interested in volunteering to be the next featured family, please contact pta@fairview72.com.

Digital Directory:

Don't forget about the Fairview South digital directory, sponsored by the PTA, and managed by DirectorySpot. Keep in touch with classmates and Fairview Families this summer. For more information about DirectorySpot and privacy features, please visit https://www.directoryspot.net.

Directions for accessing the directory:

For Smartphone Users:

- 1. Download the DirectorySpot app by going to your app store and searching "DirectorySpot" or by clicking on the appropriate link here: iPhone http://goo.gl/5U2Tzq or Android http://goo.gl/iBK9IY
- 2. Launch DirectorySpot, enter your email address as your Username, and click on "Reset Password."
- 3. Click on the link in your email to set your password, relaunch the DirectorySpot app, and log in with your username and password.

For Tablet, Mac, or PC Users:

- 1. Go to directoryspot.net and click on "Login" in the upper right-hand corner.
- 2. Enter your email address as your Username, and click on "Reset Password." An email will be sent to you with a link to set your password.
- 3. Click on the link in your email to set your password and log in.

*If you are unable to access the directory, please send an e-mail to pta@fairview72.com for assistance.

Sincerely, Fairview South PTA

Families of Fairview

7040 Laramie Avenue, Skokie, Illinois 60077

847.929.1050









Fairview School District 72 would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Fairview School District 72 directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe
SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.